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When contract management groups start to use their influence to control how 

physicians and other medical practitioners practice medicine it negatively affects 

patients. Medical practitioners should be allowed to practice medicine without the 

influence from a contract management group. The providers should be allowed to 

move practices without financial constraints or practice area limitations. If allowed to 

do so, then it can negatively affect access to care and unbiased care to the 

community.  


